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16th July 2018 

 

Northcote High School Performing Art Centre 

 

Attention:  School Community & Local Residents 

RE:   Partial Road Closure and Footpath Gantry Occupation 

Date:   Works are scheduled to commence occupation on the 26th July 2018 

Duration: Approximately 8-10 weeks 

 

PART 1 – Partial road closure for gantry erection (Duration: 2 consecutive days – 1 day on St Georges Rd and 1 
day on Eunson Ave) 

One lane only of St Georges Rd and the footpath along the frontage of our building site will be closed during the 
gantry erection. See below for footpath and road occupation plan. 
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PART 2 - Footpath Occupation on St George Road & Eunson Ave. Note: pedestrian access will be provided 
underneath gantry post erection. 

 

 

 

We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your understanding and cooperation while we 
strive at completing the new ‘Performing Arts Centre’ for Northcote High School and its’ community. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

FOURSQ  

Ph: (03) 9646 4011 
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